
 

 

GALBRAITH-WARDMAN FELLOWSHIP FOR 2020 
 

       

 
In 1994 John and Rosemary Galbraith started an endowment for a fellowship that supports one Eckerd student, either a rising junior 

(current sophomore) or rising senior (current Junior), to participate in a research project at the Bermuda Institute of Ocean Sciences 

(BIOS) over the summer.  In 2014, the Wardman family provided the additional support needed to continue this unique opportunity in 

the face of rising costs. 

 

The internship pays travel to Bermuda, all expenses associated with a 10-week research experience with a 

member of the faculty of the Bermuda Institute of Ocean Sciences (BIOS),  

plus a stipend of $2000.00.  
 

Applicants should email to Professor Siuda (siudaan@eckerd.edu) a brief statement of research interests, unofficial transcripts, one 

letter of recommendation from a faculty member (other than Brooks, Krediet, Siuda or Szelistowski) and an up-to-date C.V. on or 

before March 31, 2020.  Applications from well-qualified Eckerd students will be sent on to BIOS.  The final selection is made by 

BIOS faculty and will depend in part on matching interests of the intern with the interests of faculty at BIOS.  Available project titles 

and descriptions will be available on the internship webpage at: http://www.bios.edu/education/eckerd-college-galbraith-wardman-

fellowship/ . Students in all disciplines are encouraged to apply.  This fellowship is open only to Eckerd students but its existence does 

not exclude Eckerd students from consideration for other BIOS internship programs.  

 

       

 
For more information about applying, contact Professor Siuda at siudaan@eckerd.edu  

 

For more information about BIOS, contact Dr. Andrew Peters at Andrew.Peters@bios.edu 
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